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CLAREMONT BANK SURGERY, SHREWSBURY. 

 

EAR WAX REMOVAL INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS. 

 

Ear syringing is not without risk and therefore the Nurse may decide it is 

not advisable to perform the procedure.  

 

It will only be performed if; 

 

1. You have inserted olive oil correctly (see separate leaflet). 

 

2. Your ear is totally blocked with wax. 

 

3. If you wear a hearing aid.  

 

4. You have no contra-indications to procedure.(The Nurse will check with 

you verbally at your appointment). 

 

Should the Nurse decide not to syringe your ears you will be given a full 

explanation as to why they have made the decision.  


